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Ms. Louise Friis-Hansen  
FIG Manager  
International Federation of Surveyors  
Kalvebod Brygge 31-33  
DK-1780 Copenhagen V  
Tel. + 45 3886 1081  
Direct: + 45 9391 0810  
louise.friis-hansen@fig.net  
www.fig.net 
 
 
Dear Louise  

Re: RICS letter of nomination for Diane Dumashie FRICS as FIG president 2022-26 

We would like to take this opportunity to confirm the RICS nomination of Diane Dumashie FRICS for the 
position of FIG president 2022-26. RICS believes that Diane will bring a wealth of experience and positive 
energy to this important global role.  

As already exhibited in her extensive professional involvement with both RICS and FIG and evident from 
her multiple achievements and roles within this document, Diane is perfectly placed to bring together the 
global surveying profession during this critical time as we emerge from the pandemic and tackle important 
global issues such as climate change, sustainability, diversity/inclusion, and social justice/public interest 
issues.  

RICS has no hesitation in fully supporting Diane’s nomination and we believe this can only strengthen the 
existing strong historic bonds between RICS and FIG (and its members associations). 

Yours sincerely 

 

Richard Collins 
Interim CEO, RICS 
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